
From: Agnieszka Sendecka  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 8:15 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Fw: LIME TREE, to be felled for safety reasons 
  
Dear Tree Planning Dep,  
  
I am sot sure if I got the right email address, but i hope either you can help or 
forward this to the team that deals with tree permissions in preservation 
areas. Please. 
  
I am a horticulturist who works for the owner of Manor Lodge , in NW3 1BB 
place. 
  
There is a Lime tree, that is hollow, it grows next to the neighbour property, 
and it is very likely that will fall on the next door property casing a considerate 
damage and costs to my client. 
I seek a permission  for the tree to be felled as the tree is weakened by the fact 
the core of the tree is hollow and it is quite weak. 
With the odd weather patterns and winds that are occurring in this area on a 
regular bases the tree is in danger of collapsing on the neighbouring property. 
  
Please let me know if you need any more info about that, and also if a tree 
officer need to see the site. 
I work in the garden on Wednesdays  from 11am-3pm. 
  
I am looking forward to hear from you. 
  
Regards 
  
Agnes 
Hortus Vivus 
  


